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The works generally consists of:

The replacement of watermain with the installation of

approximately 900m of 200mm dia. PVC pipe, associated

fittings, service connections and tie-ins

The replacement of sanitary sewer with the installation of

approximately 80m of pipe, associated fittings, service

connections and tie-ins

The replacement of storm sewer with the installation of

approximately 35m of pipe, 2 manholes, associated

fittings, service connections and tie-ins

Repair and restoration of the associated lengths of road

including approx. 2880m2 of paving. 

Locar Industries Ltd, working on behalf of the City of Nanaimo is scheduled to begin construction in your area on

December 14, 2023. Typical construction hours will be 7am - 5pm.

Construction for this project is expected to occur over the course of approximately 4 months. Lane closures and

some traffic detours will be necessary during construction, any road closures will be communicated in advance. The

walkway from Glen Crescent to Plecas Crescent will be completely closed during construction. Stay Safe! Please

exercise caution, obey all signage and instructions from the traffic control personnel, who are there for your safety.

If you have young children, please advise them of the dangers of construction and the limited visibility of heavy

equipment and trucks.

The project spans Weber Street from Howard Avenue to Bruce Avenue; Glen Crescent from Weber Street through the

walkway to Plecas Crescent; Plecas Crescent from the cul-de-sac to Ninth Street, & Bruce Avenue from Ninth Street

to Mulberry Drive.
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Glen Drinnan

Site Superintendent

Locar Industries Ltd

(250) 802-5558 / glendrinnan@shaw.ca

Lance Robinson

Project Manager

Locar Industries Ltd

(250) 713-8885 / t7513316@telus.net

Chishimba Chiinda

Site Inspector

City of Nanaimo

(250) 802-2826 / Chishimba.Chiinda@nanaimo.ca

Chris Lang

Project Manager

City of Nanaimo

 (250) -668-8459 / Chris.Lang@nanaimo.ca

CONTACTS:

Your pat ience will  be
greatly appreciated

during this
construct ion per iod.

I f  you have any
quest ions or concerns,

please contact the
following:


